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 Current/Past Activities; 
 -Gentry 

 1.  Picture Day-  Picture day went smoothly, the journalism  class was a very big help. The 
 class took pictures that will be showcased in the yearbook. The goal for this year's 
 yearbook is to get every student in it. Mrs. Dirgo is in charge of journalism this year and 
 we have some very good ideas. 

 2.  FFA Kick-off-  The FFA chapter gathered down at the  baseball field to listen to officer 
 speeches, eat pizza, and play some competitive soccer. There is an estimated number of 
 50 total members. 

 3.  Football, Volleyball, and X- Country-  Football is off  to a great start with a record of 2 and 
 0. Volleyball has a record of 4 and 2.  X- Country members Campbell and River have 
 medaled at two meets. All and all fall sports are off to a great state. 

 4.  Food Drive-  Student Council held a Can Drive for the  Food Pantry. They also had a table 
 set up at the football game for community members to support as well. The classes were 
 divided into groups and the winning class of each group got to pie a teacher in the face. 
 We had a good turnout for that and it went to a good cause 

 Other: 

 1.  Weighted Grading Scale-  Students in high school are  wondering if a weighted grading 
 scale is possible." I will have taken a total of four college classes by the end of my senior 
 year. Some of my classmates are only taking two required classes ( English and 
 government) While I am taking the required classes and filling the rest of my schedule 
 with college classes. At the same time, others fill the rest of their schedule with far easier 
 classes. I understand I chose to take those classes but I feel that it isn't entirely fair." 

 Upcoming Activities 
 -Berkley Warner 

 Athletics  - 
 1.  Volleyball, Football, and Cross Country are in full swing and will continue to be busy this 

 next month. The Volleyball girls' record is currently 4-2, the football boys are 2-0, and the 
 cross country athletes are doing well--they have had a couple of athletes medal in each 



 meet so far. They are pleased with that, especially after how hot it has been during their 
 meets. 

 Extracurricular Activities  - 
 1.  FFA  is currently studying for Range Judging and Land  Judging Competitions which will 

 be held in a few weeks. We have CDE night this week where we will go out to a pasture 
 and study more for our range and land judging. 

 2.  FCCLA  is also getting busy with planning the Veterans  Day Program and our District 
 Leadership Conference at the Ella Missing. The Veterans Day Program is a big event we 
 organize, so we are working on that already! FCCLA Officers will head to Kearney next 
 week for a Leadership Workshop. 

 3.  National Honor Society  is also starting the year off  busy. There are 6 members of NHS 
 and each week two of them read a book to the Kindergarteners on Friday. The book has 
 to do with what the Kindergarteners are learning that week in class. The NHS members 
 will also be providing daycare for parents to drop off their kids during Parent-Teacher 
 conferences on the 27th. This will take place in the commons area. 

 4.  Homecoming Week-  Homecoming Week is the  26-30. The  Cheerleaders have created 
 “dress-up days” for each day of the week. I also believe there is a game that each class 
 puts on during Warrior Time each day. A big goal for Homecoming this year was to get 
 more students involved and more school spirit! The Homecoming Coronation is at 1:00 
 pm in the North gym and then the Pep Rally in the park following the Coronation. 


